



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

21st October 2024

Remembrance Service



Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite all parents and carers to join us in school for our Remembrance Service which is being held at 10.45am on Monday 11th November.

The service will be a time to remember members of the armed forces who have died in the line of duty whilst defending our democratic freedoms and way of life. It will be a very moving and poignant service led by our Spiritual Councillors with every class having created their own poppies to lay at the front of the hall during quiet reflection.

We look forward to welcoming you in school for this service.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Jackson

Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk







Schools of Sanctuary















